

Phone: 844-267-8678 Fax: 844-404-8876 www.clozapinerems.com

The deadline for Prescriber certification in the Clozapine REMS Program has been extended to November 23, 2015.

## Dear Prescriber:

You are receiving this letter because you were identified as a previous prescriber of clozapine through one of the individual clozapine registries. Since the Clozapine REMS Program launch on October 12, 2015, we have identified that you have not yet certified in the Clozapine REMS Program.

The deadline for Prescriber certification in the Clozapine REMS Program has been extended to November 23, 2015. To minimize treatment disruption for patients, the deadline has been extended in order to ensure prescribers have sufficient time to complete certification now that the known online certification challenges have been resolved. If you have not certified in the program by November 23, 2015, your access to the Clozapine REMS Program will expire and you will no longer be able to prescribe clozapine to patients without being certified in the program. You must certify in the Clozapine REMS Program to avoid interruption in your patients' clozapine therapy.

To certify in the Clozapine REMS Program, please go to www.clozapinerems.com and select the "Start Prescriber Certification" button from the home page. If you have already certified in the Clozapine REMS Program, please disregard this letter. No further action to certify is required.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or general questions about the Clozapine REMS Program, please contact the Clozapine REMS Program contact center at 844-267-8678 or visit www.clozapinerems.com to view Important Program Updates and Frequently Asked Questions.

Sincerely,

The Clozapine REMS Program